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A Purr & Wag of the Tail to ... 

Jeff Engholm for 

choosing TCHS to  

receive his proceeds 

from the “Central MN 

Idol” competition for 

Youth Chorale of  

Central MN.  

Employees of  

Gilleland Chevrolet for 

holding a “Jeans for 

Jingle” event. We  

received a check with a 

generous match from 

the owners! 

St. Cloud Technical & 

Community College  

Computer Aided  

Mechanical Design 

Program ADDA club 

who hosted  

fundraising events 

throughout the school 

year.  

Abbey Minke and Min-

nesota Mutt Co. for 

her donation  

from the sale of dog 

bandanas. 

St. Cloud Flea Market 

for donating items for 

Re-tail Revisited. 

Chamber’s Emerging 

Leaders met onsite at 

Tri-County Humane 

Society for their Feb. 9 

meeting. They enjoyed 

lunch and networking 

with group members, 

followed by a presen-

tation on our organiza-

tion’s history and a 

tour of the newly built 

shelter.  

Brenny Transportation 

for choosing TCHS as 

their Charity Recipient 

for March. 

Don & Lois Blonigen 

(Digital Majik) for drop-

ping off  supplies for 

our shelter! 

Chewy for sending us 

eight boxes of pet 

clothing. 

 

Bryan Cory for  

volunteering his time 

and talent to create 

custom fabricated 

metal display pieces. 

Amazon customers 

who made purchases 

through Smile. 

Amazon.com and  

designated TCHS as 

their charity. 

Designer Caitlynn 

Craine for helping with 

our Wine, Kibbles & 

Bids logo. 

Designer Jennifer 

Stricker for designing 

our TCHS Best Friend 

Blend coffee label. 

(See Page 6.) 

Volunteer Sherry  

Olson for obtaining a 

Thrivent Action Grant 

to benefit our surgery 

program. We  

were able to order  

much-needed  

equipment!  

The Weisenbecks  

for bringing over  

donations from the 

Rice vet clinic.  

All the volunteers who 

helped us transport 

items back from the 

former Kitty Korner.  

Danielle Kalla for  

creating and donating 

blankets for our  

animals.  

Karen Howard for cre-

ating beautiful hand-

made cards for us to 

use.  

Cassidy Morris and 

Rachel Maurer for 

providing TCHS with 

accessories to use in 

bird care.  

To the anonymous 

donor who gave us a 

basket of goodies in 

honor of Luna, the K-9 

killed in the line of  

duty in Duluth.  

TCHS Manager of Fund Development  
Crystal Specht and Don Blonigen. 

TCHS Virtual Kitten Shower is the Cat’s Meow!  

For the second consecutive year, Tri-County Humane Society organized a virtual kitten 

shower to help prepare our foster department for the impending kitten season! TCHS 

asked for in-kind and financial donations during the April 19-20 event. Well, our feline  

fanatics answered the call for help, as they always do: We received much-needed  

supplies and raised about $1,000 for the shelter! Thank you to everyone who donated!  


